1)  Are we required to give our names to Census workers?

Names are asked for the sole purpose of guiding the enumerator and the key informant in responding to the series of questions for a household with more than one member, as we do not want responses for XX mixed up with responses for YY. 

Legal names are NOT required in the questionnaire; nicknames may be used such as XX and YY. A household with one member need not provide a name. Names or nicknames are also needed in follow-up interviews to clarify certain responses specific to a person (as needed). 

Names will NOT be entered in the Census database nor will they be used for any analysis or publication. 


2)   Should we also give our phone numbers?

